
Murray House
Eastgate
Hornton

Dear Mr Smith

I wish to register my strong objection to planning application Ref 21/00517/F Wroxton Motorcross.

Having read the application and some of the letters from motorcross supporters, I would like to 
make clear that I have lived here since 1993. It is not newcomers who are objecting to the 
application, it is everyone. We haven't become less tolerant, it is because the track has changed out 
of all recognition over the last few years.

It now means that, on race and practice weekends, the noise can often be constant and horrible. 
Depending on the wind direction blowing the noise across, sometimes I can't sit in the garden at all 
and countryside walking in this area is out of the question.

This is really intrusive, it is not acceptable from a planning point of view, it has spoiled this lovely 
area of North Oxfordshire landscape and I sincerely hope that you will reject this application.

Yours

J Mills


